Helen Keller National Center’s Technology, Research and Innovation Center (TRIC) presents:

Train the Trainer Webinar
Strengthening Your Assessment and Training Skills in the iOS 17 Transition: Implications for the DeafBlind Community

Join Scott Davert, Coordinator of Technology, Research, and Innovation Center (TRIC), for an immersive session designed to equip you with the latest insights into iOS 17, released on September 18, 2023. This webinar will focus on how the iOS 17 update affects different aspects of the DeafBlind population. Our discussion will include:

· Changes in notification handling by VoiceOver: essential settings to address immediately after upgrading.
· A faster and more efficient method for braille display users to launch apps from their home screen. New speech options for VoiceOver and Siri users.
· Live speech functionalities that greatly benefit individuals with speech impairments. 
· New features, such as Point and Speak, and the associated challenges.
· Enhanced adaptability with Greyscale.
· Control over animated images.
· Introduction of a new hearing control center for Cochlear Implant (CI) and hearing aid wearers.
· Should your consumers consider upgrading?
· And much more!

Date:September 29, 2023
Time:1:00 PM - 3:00 PM EDT
Cost:$50

Register here

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to reach out to us at: wchouinard@helenkeller.org

We look forward to your participation in this informative webinar!
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